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25th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents 

 
Ark Farm Visit 

Friday 24th June 2022 
 
We have arranged for Ark Farm to come into school to visit the Nursery children on Friday  
24th June.  It will be a fantastic experience for the children, as they will be learning about 
habitats and life cycles. The farm will bring a range of animals which will include: an owl, 
bantam chickens, guinea pigs, rabbits, a friendly labrador, pygmy African hedgehogs and 
tortoises.  
 
The children will have the opportunity to handle some of the animals, so please click the link 
below to give us your permission to allow your child to touch the animals by Friday 17th June 
2022. 
 
Ark Farm Visit Nursery 
 
The cost of this visit is covered in the £20.00 payment for the school events for this academic 
year. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M Bialy    A Sylvester 
 
Ms M Bialy    Mrs A Sylvester 
Nursery Class Teacher  Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
  
 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/XmcTJjkGdg

